NOTICE OF PROPOSED
TAX INCREASE

The Santa Rosa County Board of County Commissioners has
tentatively adopted a measure to increase its property tax levy.

Last year’s property tax levy:

A. Initially proposed tax levy..................... $ 86,638,273

B. Less tax reductions due to Value Adjustment

Board and other assessment changes............ $ (108,776)

C. Actual property tax levy...................... $ 86,747,049
This year’s proposed tax levy:........................ $ 98,440,853

All concerned citizens are invited to attend a public hearing
on the tax increase to be held on

September 19, 2023
6:00 p.m.
at
6495 Caroline St., Santa Rosa County Administrative Offices,
Commissioner’s Board Room, Milton, Fl. 32570

A FINAL DECISION on the proposed tax increase
and the budget will be made at this hearing.
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